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May 11, 2023

To: 4-H and FFA members carrying Market Chicken Projects

Re: Broiler Chick Purchase 

Dear Youth, 

This year the OSU Extension Office will again be coordinating a broiler purchase for 4-H and FFA members 
carrying the Broiler/Market Chicken Project, and the details are as follows:

• You must order a minimum of 10 chicks.

• Chicks will be straight runs.

• They will be one (1) day old when delivered

• Each order will come with appropriate health paperwork

• The final order deadline is Friday, June 2, 2023
• Chick delivery will be Wednesday, July 12, 2023. Pick up will happen from 11 a.m. - 1 pm at 

the Hardin County Fairgrounds Grandstands.
• Cost is $2.50 per chick.

• Youth interested in ordering should drop off or send a check made out to the OSU Extension 
for your total amount.  Payment is to be included with your order and must be received by 
June 2nd, at OSU Extension 1021 W Lima St Suite 103 Kenton, Oh 43326

• Note: The Extension office will not be taking duck orders for the market duck project in 2023.

BROILER CHICK ORDER FORM 
DUE JUNE 2, 2023

NAME PHONE # #CHICKS ORDERED 
(min 10) x $2.50

PAYMENT 
(Total $) 

EMAIL ADDRESS

Please contact Paul Ralston with any questions at 567.674.5819. 




